
Welcome to 
 

 

Parish Priest: Rev Fr Bernard Lanarolle  
bernard.lanarolle@perthcatholic.org.au                                            

Deacon: Gregory Lowe 
greg.lowe@perthcatholic.org.au                                        

Parish Office 19 Phillips Grove, Innaloo  
Parish office phone: 9446 1666 

innaloo.karrinyup@perthcatholic.org.au 
www.innalookarrinyup.perthcatholic.org.au 

MASS THIS WEEKEND 
The Rosary will be prayed 20 minutes  

before weekend Masses 

Sat 19 Nov 6pm                                                         St Dom 
Sun 20 Nov 8am                                                   OLGC                                                     
Sun 20 Nov 9.30am                                          St Dom                                                          

MASS DURING THE WEEK 
 

Tue 22 Nov 7pm     Communion Service          St Dom 

Wed 23 Nov 9am    Communion Service                St Dom 
Thurs 24 Nov 9am   Communion Service          OLGC 
Fri 25 Nov 9am    No Communion Service        St Dom 
Sat 26 Nov 9am       Communion Service          St Dom                     

MASS NEXT WEEKEND 
Sat 26 Nov 6pm                                                St Dom                                                               
Sun 27 Nov 8am                                                     OLGC 
Sun 27 Nov 9.30am                                                St Dom 

Our Lord Jesus Christ,  
King of the Universe 

Reflection: 
Jesus, the king, is showing us a power from the cross 
in contrast to what the world reckons as power and 
rule. His power is not exerted by force over us, but by 
inviting us to become one with him. He is offering 
himself to us in a relationship that is strong, even when 
it appears weak.  
 

So, we ask ourselves: 
 

• Can you name two or three powers that lay claim 
to the hearts of people in the world? 

• What powers compete with Jesus’ rule within 
our church? Within ourselves? 

 

Maxena Webb RIP—Our parishioner Maxena Webb 
passed away last week. The Funeral Mass for Maxena 
will be celebrated Friday 25 November, 9am at St 
Dominic’s. We extend our deepest sympathy to Brian 
& the family. We ask the Lord to grant Maxena eternal 
rest and the family peace and  consolation.  
 

St Vincent de Paul Society Christmas Appeal 
Our Christmas Hamper Appeal begins this weekend. 
Support a family/ individual this Christmas & take a 
star from the Christmas Tree and make up a Hamper 
Basket/ Bag for those named on the Star. Single food 
donations can be left in the Vinnies’ basket in either 
church. Envelopes for donations are in the rear of 
church. Please return all Hamper Baskets /Bags by 
Sunday 11th December. See notice board for further 
details or contact Barbara 0488100799. 

Annual Parish Retreat 26 November  
Listening With The Ear Of The Heart : Fr John Herbert, 
Abbot of the Benedictine Community of New Norcia, 
will share aspects of  the 6th Century Rule of St  
Benedict. Please join us on 26 Nov, 8.30am for a 9am 
start finishing at 1pm at St Dominic’s school hall. 
Please use sign up sheet at the back of church. 

 

Here we come a Caroling! 
If you would like the carolers to sing at your home, 
please use the sign up sheet in the foyer. Parishioners, 
family & friends are welcome to join the carolers.  See 
notice board for dates. More info from Hellen Corray 
0431 766 503 or ludeshellen@hotmail.com  
 

SPAM Email Warning—Please be aware that a spam 
email is circulating regarding help for Fr Bernard  
Lanarolle which is unsolicited and false. Fr Bernard 
would never request money from any parishioner. 
Please don’t respond to any email from Fr Bernard  
requesting you contact him or asking for financial help. 
 

SCAMS/ & Identity Thefts Talk—Martin Yates 
from Senior's Council of WA will present this timely 
topic. It is FREE, open to all, and followed by light  
refreshments. 13 December 10am-12noon in OLGC 
school hall. Bookings for attendance/catering purposes 
appreciated. Wyn:  0407 261 500, Senior's coordinator 
or Chris:0417 979 629. 

Safeguarding Officers 
St Dominic’s - Isabelle Brewer 0459 537 045 

OLGC - Dr Rina Cercarelli (PhD)  0413 835 852 

Upcoming Events 
 

22 Nov: Senior’s Group lunch, 12.30pm at Mia  
Cucina, 45 Northshore Dr, Hillarys.  

Rosters  
next 

weekend 

26 Nov 
6pm 

St Dom 

27 Nov 
8am 

OLGC 

27 Nov 
9.30am 
St Dom 

Readers W Italiano D D’Souza R Von 

Acolyte P Wall  P Riney 

Offertory  

Procession 

 C & R  

Zampagna 

 

Altar Society Group 1 C Hall 

M Farmer 

 

Rosters  
this 

weekend 

19 Nov 
6pm 

St Dom 

20 Nov 
8am 

OLGC 

20 Nov 
9.30am 
St Dom 

Readers M Phillip E Gomm J Jones 

Acolyte D O’Sullivan  I Baviah 

Altar Society 

 

 K Wear 

E Jeffery 

 

Offertory  

Procession 

 W McC 

E Jeffery 

 

Chris Waddell—The Funeral Mass to celebrate the 
life of  Chris Waddell will be held in St Mary’s Cathe-
dral, 1.30pm, Thursday 24 November. Vigil Prayers 
and Rosary will be recited in St Dominic’s, 7:00pm on 
Wednesday 23 November followed by a “cuppa” in the  
parish hall. All welcome to attend. 

Denis Hall RIP—Long time parishioner Denis passed 
away this week. Condolences to the family. Funeral 
details will be announced later. 


